
 

Earth Day Fair 
Saturday, May 18, 2024 

9:00 am – 1:00 pm 
 

Freight House Farmers Market 
421 W River Drive, Davenport, IA 

 
Organization Reservation Form 

 
Progressive Action for the Common Good announces that the sixth annual Earth Day Fair will 
again be held at the Freight House Farmers Market on May 18, 2024 from 9 am to 1 pm. 
Activities will include the electric bus from MetroLink, a trailer from Living Lands and Waters, 
and demonstration tables from educational, environmental, conservation, and outdoor groups. 
Live musical entertainment will be provided. Set up can begin at 8 am. 
 
As progressives, PACG empowers people to take action for positive change and social justice by 
coordinating a network of community forums and events aimed at educating and engaging 
citizens to work for the common good of all. Our core values are: Social Justice, Empowerment, 
Diversity, Sustainability and Community.  
 
We have an agreement with the Farmers Market that our exhibitors will not sell products that 
will compete with the Farmers Market vendors. Please let us know if you need a table. We can 
provide a 4- to 6-foot rectangular table or a round table, but there are a limited number of 
these, and you encouraged to bring your own, if possible. There is limited access to electrical 
outlets; please indicate on your reservation if you need power. We will do the best we can to 
accommodate your needs, but cannot guarantee power outlets will be available. Also, please 
let us know if you would like to be located next to another specific organization, or even share 
table space. 

For more information about this event, please visit the Progressive Action for the Common 
Good website at: http://www.pacgqc.org or contact Lori McCollum at 309-230-2672 or 
lori_mccollum@sbcglobal.net.  
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Organization Reservation Information: 

Please fill in the information below if you would like to set up an organizational table. If you 
have any questions about vendor registration, please contact Lori McCollum at 309-230-2672 or 
lori_mccollum@sbcglobal.net. 
 

Deadline for reservation: April 25th 

 

1. Name of the organization: 
 

 
2. Contact name and contact information (email and telephone number) for the 

organization. 
 
Contact Name: 
 
 
Contact Information: 
 
 
The nature of the organization you represent: 
 
 
 

3. ___ We will provide our own table.       ___ We request that a table be provided.  

 

4. We request the following (access to outlets, space in the parking lot, location, etc.): 

http://lori_mccollum@sbcglobal.net

